VOTE

YES

THE YES CAMPAIGN E-BULLETIN

5 December 2008

SIR ALEX SAYS YES! ......

FREIGHT LEADERS AND YES CAMPAIGN AGREE WAY FORWARD ON C-CHARGE .....
TOUR DE TIF .....

LAST WEEK OF VOTING

As you will no doubt be aware, the referendum ends at 10pm on Thursday 11" December. Figures
released by the Returning Officer show that the turnout so far has been low across all 10 districts, but
The Yes Campaign are continuing to have a presence at transport hubs across Greater Manchester
to make sure people don't miss this opportunity to give our public transport system the investment it
deserves.

In a final push to get out the vote, next Monday (8 December) will be ‘Mega Monday’. Over 100
volunteers, including pensioners, students, environmentalists and local business people, will be at bus
stops and train stations handing out ‘Final Week’ leaflets with the message ‘There’s still time to Vote
YES for lower bus fares, lower tram fares and more trains.’ If you are able to spare some time
between 4pm and 6.30pm on Monday, and would like to come along and help, contact Rachel
McCourty on 0161 832 6411 or email her at

The proposals, for a £3billion investment in transport paid for in part by a peak time, weekday only
congestion charge, offer Greater Manchester a chance to secure a sustainable, modern, efficient
transport system which will ensure our economy can grow as it should, and will mean we will lead the
way over our competitor cities.

If you haven't already done so, we hope you will join us in voting ‘Yes'.



